
ICPA MERCHANDISE REPORT  

February 2024 

 

Since my last report at the State Conference in Bourke 2023, there have been good sales of 

merchandise at both the State Conference in Bourke and the Federal Conference in Darwin. At 

Federal Conference Mrs Georgina Luckraft took on oversight of the merchandise, and I thank 

her for stepping into this role. 

 

The two new lines of merchandise, ‘sock-savers’ and a newly designed cap, have both sold 

well. The introduction of EFTPOS card facilities via ‘Square’ has facilitated direct online 

payments and assisted in managing stock levels. There are a couple of lines that have been 

reduced in price to clear stock. This reduction in stock has enabled merchandise to be contained 

to one large suitcase, which makes it easier for traveling to and from conferences. 

 

A reminder to all, that ICPA merchandise is available for branches to display at their events 

and functions, please contact the Merchandise Convener to arrange. 

 

Please note the following breakdown of merchandise on hand: 

 

ITEM February 2024 

Polo Shirts 

Men’s 3 

Women’s 5 

RB Sellars Shirts 

Women’s 20 

Men’s 9 

Sock Savers 50 

Stubbie Holders 8 

Men's Neck Ties 3 

Caps 72 

Scarves 4 

Keyrings unknown 

 

David Shrimpton 

MERCHANDISE CONVENOR 


